CONFIDENTIAL

Metcalf Archaeological Consultants, Inc.
June 13, 2006

Mr. Mark Allen, President
Flandreau Santee Sioux Tribe
P.O. Box 283

Flandreau, South Dakota 57028

RE:  TransCanada - Keystone Pipeline
Dear Mr. Allen:

TransCanada is proposing to construct a 30" crude oil pipeline, the Keystone Pipeline that crosses
through eastern North Dakota and South Dakota. As planned the pipeline will have a 125 foot wide
construction corridor with extra workspace needed at road and stream crossings. The line enters
North Dakota from Canada at the Pembina/Cavalier County line and continues south through both
North and South Dakota entering Nebraska immediately south of the community of Yankton. This
letter is in reference to the portion of the line in North and South Dakota. I have enclosed maps
showing the general route of the pipeline. The pipeline will be constructed in a new pipeline right-
of-way that is remote from any existing utilities.

TransCanada has retained ENSR and ENSR has in turn retained subcontractors, including Metcalf
Archaeological Consultants, Inc., to undertake cultural resource investigations. This project falls
under the jurisdiction of the Department of State (DOS) in consultation with the State Historic
Preservation Offices (SHPOs) and in North Dakota, the Public Service Commission (PSC) of North
Dakota.

I am writing today to invite you to be a consulting party to this project as provided by section 106
of the National Historic Preservation Act. Asa consulting party, you can have a role in helping to
identify, evaluate, and decide on protection or treatment for sites or other cultural resources that may
be of particular interest or concern to your tribe, especially those ofreligious or cultural significance.
We are extending this invitation on behalf of the Department of State. If you would prefer to deal
directly with the Department of State, as is the intent of government-to-government consultation,
please let me know, and I can certainly provide you with names, addresses, and phone numbers of
the appropriate people to contact.

Metcalf Archaeological Consultants, Inc. has prepared a report of the known cultural resources
within or near the proposed pipeline corridor based on records at the North and South Dakota
SHPOs. No cultural resources have been identified within the corridor proper. Including standing
structures such as residential houses and business there are 117 cultural resources; 16 prehistoric

P.O. Box 2154 P.O. Box 899
Bismarck, North Dakota 58502 Eagle, Colorado 81631
(701) 258-1215 office (970) 328-6244 office
(701) 258-7156 fax (970) 328-5623 fax

macnodak@btinet.net mac@metcalfarchaeology.com




CONFIDENTIAL

Allen, Flandreau Santee Sioux Tribe Page 2

sites and 24 prehistoric site leads within the one mile wide corridor in North Dakota. In South
Dakota there are 273 resources including 10 prehistoric sites and three prehistoric site leads. Ihave
enclosed tables listing these sites. We are about to begin the field inventory of selected portions of
the proposed pipeline to locate, identify and record cultural resources in the project's area of
potential effect.

If you have any interest in this project and in the cultural resources that may be affected by the
proposed development, please contact me within 30 days. At this time our field investigations were
started on May 23, 2006, with testing and evaluations of sites to be completed by mid summer of
2007. Construction of the pipeline is planned for late 2007. You may certainly contact us at any
time between now and then, though a prompt response will allow us to convey your interests and
concerns to the DOS and SHPOs earlier in the process, and will provide more time to better address
those interests or concerns.

I can be reached at any time at the Bismarck, North Dakota address and phone number on this
letterhead. Ilook forward to hearing from you.

Sincerely,

Ed Stine
Principal Investigator

enclosures
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Metcalf Archaeological Consultants, Inc.

June 13, 2006

Mr. Edgar Bear Runner

Fifth Member’s Office

Oglala Sioux Tribe

P.O. Box 2070

Pine Ridge, South Dakota 57770

RE:  TransCanada - Keystone Pipeline
Dear Mr. Bear Runner:

TransCanada is proposing to construct a 30" crude oil pipeline, the Keystone Pipeline that crosses
through eastern North Dakota and South Dakota. As planned the pipeline will have a 125 foot wide
construction corridor with extra workspace needed at road and stream crossings. The line enters
North Dakota from Canada at the Pembina/Cavalier County line and continues south through both
North and South Dakota entering Nebraska immediately south of the community of Yankton. This
letter is in reference to the portion of the line in North and South Dakota. I have enclosed maps
showing the general route of the pipeline. The pipeline will be constructed in a new pipeline right-
of-way that is remote from any existing utilities.

TransCanada has retained ENSR and ENSR has in turn retained subcontractors, including Metcalf
Archaeological Consultants, Inc., to undertake cultural resource investigations. This project falls
under the jurisdiction of the Department of State (DOS) in consultation with the State Historic
Preservation Offices (SHPOs) and in North Dakota, the Public Service Commission (PSC) of North
Dakota.

I'am writing today to invite you to be a consulting party to this project as provided by section 106
of the National Historic Preservation Act. As a consulting party, you can have a role in helping to
identify, evaluate, and decide on protection or treatment for sites or other cultural resources that may
be of particular interest or concern to your tribe, especially those of religious or cultural significance.
We are extending this invitation on behalf of the Department of State. If you would prefer to deal
directly with the Department of State, as is the intent of government-to-government consultation,
please let me know, and I can certainly provide you with names, addresses, and phone numbers of
the appropriate people to contact.

Metcalf Archaeological Consultants, Inc. has prepared a report of the known cultural resources
within or near the proposed pipeline corridor based on records at the North and South Dakota
SHPOs. No cultural resources have been identified within the corridor proper. Including standing
structures such as residential houses and business there are 117 cultural resources; 16 prehistoric
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sites and 24 prehistoric site leads within the one mile wide corridor in North Dakota. In South
Dakota there are 273 resources including 10 prehistoric sites and three prehistoric site leads. Ihave
enclosed tables listing these sites. We are about to begin the field inventory of selected portions of
the proposed pipeline to locate, identify and record cultural resources in the project's area of
potential effect.

If you have any interest in this project and in the cultural resources that may be affected by the
proposed development, please contact me within 30 days. At this time our field investigations were
started on May 23, 2006, with testing and evaluations of sites to be completed by mid summer of
2007. Construction of the pipeline is planned for late 2007. You may certainly contact us at any
time between now and then, though a prompt response will allow us to convey your interests and
concerns to the DOS and SHPOs earlier in the process, and will provide more time to better address
those interests or concerns.

I can be reached at any time at the Bismarck, North Dakota address and phone number on this
letterhead. Ilook forward to hearing from you.

Sincerely,

Ed Stine
Principal Investigator

enclosures
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Metcalf Archaeological Consultants, Inc.

June 13, 2006

Mr. Duane Big Eagle, Chairman
Crow Creek Sioux Tribe

P.O. Box 50

Fort Thompson, South Dakota 57339

RE: TransCanada - Keystone Pipeline
Dear Mr. Big Eagle:

TransCanada is proposing to construct a 30" crude oil pipeline, the Keystone Pipeline that crosses
through eastern North Dakota and South Dakota. As planned the pipeline will have a 125 foot wide
construction corridor with extra workspace needed at road and stream crossings. The line enters
North Dakota from Canada at the Pembina/Cavalier County line and continues south through both
North and South Dakota entering Nebraska immediately south of the community of Yankton. This
letter is in reference to the portion of the line in North and South Dakota. I have enclosed maps
showing the general route of the pipeline. The pipeline will be constructed in a new pipeline right-
of-way that is remote from any existing utilities.

TransCanada has retained ENSR and ENSR has in turn retained subcontractors, including Metcalf
Archaeological Consultants, Inc., to undertake cultural resource investigations. This project falls
under the jurisdiction of the Department of State (DOS) in consultation with the State Historic
Preservation Offices (SHPOs) and in North Dakota, the Public Service Commission (PSC) of North
Dakota.

I am writing today to invite you to be a consulting party to this project as provided by section 106
of the National Historic Preservation Act. As a consulting party, you can have a role in helping to
identify, evaluate, and decide on protection or treatment for sites or other cultural resources that may
be of particular interest or concern to your tribe, especially those ofreligious or cultural significance.
We are extending this invitation on behalf of the Department of State. If you would prefer to deal
directly with the Department of State, as is the intent of government-to-government consultation,
please let me know, and I can certainly provide you with names, addresses, and phone numbers of
the appropriate people to contact.

Metcalf Archaeological Consultants, Inc. has prepared a report of the known cultural resources
within or near the proposed pipeline corridor based on records at the North and South Dakota
SHPOs. No cultural resources have been identified within the corridor proper. Including standing
structures such as residential houses and business there are 117 cultural resources; 16 prehistoric
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sites and 24 prehistoric site leads within the one mile wide corridor in North Dakota. In South
Dakota there are 273 resources including 10 prehistoric sites and three prehistoric site leads. Ihave
enclosed tables listing these sites. We are about to begin the field inventory of selected portions of
the proposed pipeline to locate, identify and record cultural resources in the project's area of
potential effect.

If you have any interest in this project and in the cultural resources that may be affected by the
proposed development, please contact me within 30 days. At this time our field investigations were
started on May 23, 2006, with testing and evaluations of sites to be completed by mid summer of
2007. Construction of the pipeline is planned for late 2007. You may certainly contact us at any
time between now and then, though a prompt response will allow us to convey your interests and
concerns to the DOS and SHPOs earlier in the process, and will provide more time to better address
those interests or concerns.

I can be reached at any time at the Bismarck, North Dakota address and phone number on this
letterhead. I look forward to hearing from you.

Sincerely,

Ed Stine
Principal Investigator

enclosures
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Metcalf Archaeological Consultants, Inc.
June 13, 2006

Mr. Conrad Fisher

Tribal Historic Preservation Officer
Northern Cheyenne Tribe

P.O. Box 128

Lame Deer, Montana 59043

RE: TransCanada - Keystone Pipeline
Dear Mr. Conrad Fisher:

TransCanada is proposing to construct a 30" crude oil pipeline, the Keystone Pipeline that crosses
through eastern North Dakota and South Dakota. As planned the pipeline will have a 125 foot wide
construction corridor with extra workspace needed at road and stream crossings. The line enters
North Dakota from Canada at the Pembina/Cavalier County line and continues south through both
North and South Dakota entering Nebraska immediately south of the community of Yankton. This
letter is in reference to the portion of the line in North and South Dakota. I have enclosed maps
showing the general route of the pipeline. The pipeline will be constructed in a new pipeline right-
of-way that is remote from any existing utilities.

TransCanada has retained ENSR and ENSR has in turn retained subcontractors, including Metcalf
Archaeological Consultants, Inc., to undertake cultural resource investigations. This project falls
under the jurisdiction of the Department of State (DOS) in consultation with the State Historic
Preservation Offices (SHPOs) and in North Dakota, the Public Service Commission (PSC) of North
Dakota.

I am writing today to invite you to be a consulting party to this project as provided by section 106
of the National Historic Preservation Act. Asa consulting party, you can have a role in helping to
identify, evaluate, and decide on protection or treatment for sites or other cultural resources that may
be of particular interest or concern to your tribe, especially those of religious or cultural significance.
We are extending this invitation on behalf of the Department of State. If you would prefer to deal
directly with the Department of State, as is the intent of government-to-government consultation,
please let me know, and I can certainly provide you with names, addresses, and phone numbers of
the appropriate people to contact.

Metcalf Archaeological Consultants, Inc. has prepared a report of the known cultural resources
within or near the proposed pipeline corridor based on records at the North and South Dakota
SHPOs. No cultural resources have been identified within the corridor proper. Including standing
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structures such as residential houses and business there are 117 cultural resources; 16 prehistoric

sites and 24 prehistoric site leads within the one mile wide corridor in North Dakota. In South
Dakota there are 273 resources including 10 prehistoric sites and three prehistoric site leads. I have
enclosed tables listing these sites. We are about to begin the field inventory of selected portions of
the proposed pipeline to locate, identify and record cultural resources in the project's area of
potential effect.

If you have any interest in this project and in the cultural resources that may be affected by the
proposed development, please contact me within 30 days. At this time our field investigations were
started on May 23, 2006, with testing and evaluations of sites to be completed by mid summer of
2007. Construction of the pipeline is planned for late 2007. You may certainly contact us at any
time between now and then, though a prompt response will allow us to convey your interests and
concerns to the DOS and SHPOs earlier in the process, and will provide more time to better address
those interests or concerns.

I can be reached at any time at the Bismarck, North Dakota address and phone number on this
letterhead. I look forward to hearing from you.

Sincerely,

Ed Stine
Principal Investigator

enclosures
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June 13, 2006

Mr. Robert Cournoyer, Chairman
Yankton Sioux Tribe

P.O. Box 248

Marty, South Dakota 57361

RE: TransCanada - Keystone Pipeline
Dear Mr. Cournoyer:

TransCanada is proposing to construct a 30" crude oil pipeline, the Keystone Pipeline that crosses
through eastern North Dakota and South Dakota. As planned the pipeline will have a 125 foot wide
construction corridor with extra workspace needed at road and stream crossings. The line enters
North Dakota from Canada at the Pembina/Cavalier County line and continues south through both
North and South Dakota entering Nebraska immediately south of the community of Yankton. This
letter is in reference to the portion of the line in North and South Dakota. I have enclosed maps
showing the general route of the pipeline. The pipeline will be constructed in a new pipeline right-
of-way that is remote from any existing utilities.

TransCanada has retained ENSR and ENSR has in turn retained subcontractors, including Metcalf
Archaeological Consultants, Inc., to undertake cultural resource investigations. This project falls
under the jurisdiction of the Department of State (DOS) in consultation with the State Historic
Preservation Offices (SHPOs) and in North Dakota, the Public Service Commission (PSC) of North
Dakota.

I am writing today to invite you to be a consulting party to this project as provided by section 106
of the National Historic Preservation Act. As a consulting party, you can have a role in helping to
identify, evaluate, and decide on protection or treatment for sites or other cultural resources that may
be of particular interest or concern to your tribe, especially those of religious or cultural significance.
We are extending this invitation on behalf of the Department of State. If you would prefer to deal
directly with the Department of State, as is the intent of government-to-government consultation,
please let me know, and I can certainly provide you with names, addresses, and phone numbers of
the appropriate people to contact.

Metcalf Archaeological Consultants, Inc. has prepared a report of the known cultural resources
within or near the proposed pipeline corridor based on records at the North and South Dakota
SHPOs. No cultural resources have been identified within the corridor proper. Including standing
structures such as residential houses and business there are 117 cultural resources; 16 prehistoric
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sites and 24 prehistoric site leads within the one mile wide corridor in North Dakota. In South
Dakota there are 273 resources including 10 prehistoric sites and three prehistoric site leads. Thave
enclosed tables listing these sites. We are about to begin the field inventory of selected portions of
the proposed pipeline to locate, identify and record cultural resources in the project's area of
potential effect.

If you have any interest in this project and in the cultural resources that may be affected by the
proposed development, please contact me within 30 days. At this time our field investigations were
started on May 23, 2006, with testing and evaluations of sites to be completed by mid summer of
2007. Construction of the pipeline is planned for late 2007. You may certainly contact us at any
time between now and then, though a prompt response will allow us to convey your interests and
concerns to the DOS and SHPOs earlier in the process, and will provide more time to better address
those interests or concerns.

I can be reached at any time at the Bismarck, North Dakota address and phone number on this
letterhead. I look forward to hearing from you.

Sincerely,

Ed Stine
Principal Investigator

enclosures
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June 13, 2006

Mr. Torin Crowe

Crow Creek Sioux Tribe

P.O. Box 50

Fort Thompson, South Dakota 57339

RE: TransCanada - Keystone Pipeline
Dear Mr. Crowe:

TransCanada is proposing to construct a 30" crude oil pipeline, the Keystone Pipeline that crosses
through eastern North Dakota and South Dakota. As planned the pipeline will have a 125 foot wide
construction corridor with extra workspace needed at road and stream crossings. The line enters
North Dakota from Canada at the Pembina/Cavalier County line and continues south through both
North and South Dakota entering Nebraska immediately south of the community of Yankton. This
letter is in reference to the portion of the line in North and South Dakota. I have enclosed maps
showing the general route of the pipeline. The pipeline will be constructed in a new pipeline right-
of-way that is remote from any existing utilities.

TransCanada has retained ENSR and ENSR has in turn retained subcontractors, including Metcalf
Archaeological Consultants, Inc., to undertake cultural resource investigations. This project falls
under the jurisdiction of the Department of State (DOS) in consultation with the State Historic
Preservation Offices (SHPOs) and in North Dakota, the Public Service Commission (PSC) of North
Dakota.

I am writing today to invite you to be a consulting party to this project as provided by section 106
of the National Historic Preservation Act. As a consulting party, you can have a role in helping to
identify, evaluate, and decide on protection or treatment for sites or other cultural resources that may
be of particular interest or concern to your tribe, especially those ofreligious or cultural significance.
We are extending this invitation on behalf of the Department of State. If you would prefer to deal
directly with the Department of State, as is the intent of government-to-government consultation,
please let me know, and I can certainly provide you with names, addresses, and phone numbers of
the appropriate people to contact.

Metcalf Archaeological Consultants, Inc. has prepared a report of the known cultural resources
within or near the proposed pipeline corridor based on records at the North and South Dakota
SHPOs. No cultural resources have been identified within the corridor proper. Including standing
structures such as residential houses and business there are 117 cultural resources; 16 prehistoric

P.O. Box 2154 P.O. Box 899
Bismarck, North Dakota 58502 Eagle, Colorado 81631
(701) 258-1215 office (970) 328-6244 office
(701) 258-7156 fax (970) 328-5623 fax

macnodak@btinet.net mac@metcalfarchaeology.com




CONFIDENTIAL

Crowe Page 2

sites and 24 prehistoric site leads within the one mile wide corridor in North Dakota. In South
Dakota there are 273 resources including 10 prehistoric sites and three prehistoric site leads. Thave
enclosed tables listing these sites. We are about to begin the field inventory of selected portions of
the proposed pipeline to locate, identify and record cultural resources in the project's area of
potential effect.

If you have any interest in this project and in the cultural resources that may be affected by the
proposed development, please contact me within 30 days. At this time our field investigations were
started on May 23, 2006, with testing and evaluations of sites to be completed by mid summer of
2007. Construction of the pipeline is planned for late 2007. You may certainly contact us at any
time between now and then, though a prompt response will allow us to convey your interests and
concerns to the DOS and SHPOs earlier in the process, and will provide more time to better address
those interests or concerns.

I can be reached at any time at the Bismarck, North Dakota address and phone number on this
letterhead. Ilook forward to hearing from you.

Sincerely,

Ed Stine
Principal Investigator

enclosures
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June 13, 2006

Mr. Elgin Crows Breast

Cultural Resource Program Director
Mandan, Hidatsa, Arikara Nation
P.O. Box 673

New Town, North Dakota 58673

RE: TransCanada - Keystone Pipeline
Dear Mr. Elgin Crows Breast:

TransCanada is proposing to construct a 30" crude oil pipeline, the Keystone Pipeline that crosses
through eastern North Dakota and South Dakota. As planned the pipeline will have a 125 foot wide
construction corridor with extra workspace needed at road and stream crossings. The line enters
North Dakota from Canada at the Pembina/Cavalier County line and continues south through both
North and South Dakota entering Nebraska immediately south of the community of Yankton. This
letter is in reference to the portion of the line in North and South Dakota. I have enclosed maps
showing the general route of the pipeline. The pipeline will be constructed in a new pipeline right-
of-way that is remote from any existing utilities.

TransCanada has retained ENSR and ENSR has in turn retained subcontractors, including Metcalf
Archaeological Consultants, Inc., to undertake cultural resource investigations. This project falls
under the jurisdiction of the Department of State (DOS) in consultation with the State Historic
Preservation Offices (SHPOs) and in North Dakota, the Public Service Commission (PSC) of North
Dakota.

I am writing today to invite you to be a consulting party to this project as provided by section 106
of the National Historic Preservation Act. As a consulting party, you can have a role in helping to
identify, evaluate, and decide on protection or treatment for sites or other cultural resources that may
be of particular interest or concern to your tribe, especially those of religious or cultural significance.
We are extending this invitation on behalf of the Department of State. If you would prefer to deal
directly with the Department of State, as is the intent of government-to-government consultation,
please let me know, and I can certainly provide you with names, addresses, and phone numbers of
the appropriate people to contact.

Metcalf Archaeological Consultants, Inc. has prepared a report of the known cultural resources
within or near the proposed pipeline corridor based on records at the North and South Dakota
SHPOs. No cultural resources have been identified within the corridor proper. Including standing
structures such as residential houses and business there are 117 cultural resources; 16 prehistoric
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sites and 24 prehistoric site leads within the one mile wide corridor in North Dakota. In South
Dakota there are 273 resources including 10 prehistoric sites and three prehistoric site leads. Thave
enclosed tables listing these sites. We are about to begin the field inventory of selected portions of
the proposed pipeline to locate, identify and record cultural resources in the project's area of
potential effect.

If you have any interest in this project and in the cultural resources that may be affected by the
proposed development, please contact me within 30 days. At this time our field investigations were
started on May 23, 2006, with testing and evaluations of sites to be completed by mid summer of
2007. Construction of the pipeline is planned for late 2007. You may certainly contact us at any
time between now and then, though a prompt response will allow us to convey your interests and
concerns to the DOS and SHPOs earlier in the process, and will provide more time to better address
those interests or concerns.

I can be reached at any time at the Bismarck, North Dakota address and phone number on this
Jetterhead. I look forward to hearing from you.

Sincerely,

Ed Stine
Principal Investigator

enclosures

cc: Tex Hall, Chairman
Three Affiliated Tribes
404 Frontage Road

New Town, North Dakota 58763
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Metcalf Archaeological Consultants, Inc.

June 13, 2006

Mr. Curly Youpee

Director Cultural Resource Department &
NAGPRA Coordinator

Fort Peck Tribes

P.O. Box 1027

Poplar, Montana 59255

RE:  TransCanada - Keystone Pipeline
Dear Mr. Curly Youpee:

TransCanada is proposing to construct a 30" crude oil pipeline, the Keystone Pipeline that crosses
through eastern North Dakota and South Dakota. As planned the pipeline will have a 125 foot wide
construction corridor with extra workspace needed at road and stream crossings. The line enters
North Dakota from Canada at the Pembina/Cavalier County line and continues south through both
North and South Dakota entering Nebraska immediately south of the community of Yankton. This
letter is in reference to the portion of the line in North and South Dakota. Ihave enclosed maps
showing the general route of the pipeline. The pipeline will be constructed in a new pipeline right-
of-way that is remote from any existing utilities.

TransCanada has retained ENSR and ENSR has in turn retained subcontractors, including Metcalf
Archaeological Consultants, Inc., to undertake cultural resource investigations. This project falls
under the jurisdiction of the Department of State (DOS) in consultation with the State Historic
Preservation Offices (SHPOs) and in North Dakota, the Public Service Commission (PSC) of North
Dakota.

I am writing today to invite you to be a consulting party to this project as provided by section 106
of the National Historic Preservation Act. As a consulting party, you can have a role in helping to
identify, evaluate, and decide on protection or treatment for sites or other cultural resources that may
be of particular interest or concern to your tribe, especially those of religious or cultural significance.
We are extending this invitation on behalf of the Department of State. If you would prefer to deal
directly with the Department of State, as is the intent of government-to-government consultation,
please let me know, and I can certainly provide you with names, addresses, and phone numbers of
the appropriate people to contact.

Metcalf Archaeological Consultants, Inc. has prepared a report of the known cultural resources
within or near the proposed pipeline corridor based on records at the North and South Dakota
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SHPOs. No cultural resources have been identified within the corridor proper. Including standing
structures such as residential houses and business there are 117 cultural resources; 16 prehistoric

sites and 24 prehistoric site leads within the one mile wide corridor in North Dakota. In South
Dakota there are 273 resources including 10 prehistoric sites and three prehistoric site leads. I have
enclosed tables listing these sites. We are about to begin the field inventory of selected portions of
the proposed pipeline to locate, identify and record cultural resources in the project's area of
potential effect.

If you have any interest in this project and in the cultural resources that may be affected by the
proposed development, please contact me within 30 days. At this time our field investigations were
started on May 23, 2006, with testing and evaluations of sites to be completed by mid summer of
2007. Construction of the pipeline is planned for late 2007. You may certainly contact us at any
time between now and then, though a prompt response will allow us to convey your interests and
concerns to the DOS and SHPOs earlier in the process, and will provide more time to better address
those interests or concerns.

I can be reached at any time at the Bismarck, North Dakota address and phone number on this
letterhead. I look forward to hearing from you.

Sincerely,

Ed Stine
Principal Investigator

enclosures
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June 13, 2006

Mr. Russell Fagle Bear

Tribal Historic Preservation Officer
Rosebud Sioux Tribe

P.O. Box 658

Rosebud, South Dakota 57570

RE: TransCanada - Keystone Pipeline
Dear Mr. Eagle Bear:

TransCanada is proposing to construct a 30" crude oil pipeline, the Keystone Pipeline that crosses
through eastern North Dakota and South Dakota. As planned the pipeline will have a 125 foot wide
construction corridor with extra workspace needed at road and stream crossings. The line enters
North Dakota from Canada at the Pembina/Cavalier County line and continues south through both
North and South Dakota entering Nebraska immediately south of the community of Yankton. This
letter is in reference to the portion of the line in North and South Dakota. I have enclosed maps
showing the general route of the pipeline. The pipeline will be constructed in a new pipeline right-
of-way that is remote from any existing utilities.

TransCanada has retained ENSR and ENSR has in turn retained subcontractors, including Metcalf
Archaeological Consultants, Inc., to undertake cultural resource investigations. This project falls
under the jurisdiction of the Department of State (DOS) in consultation with the State Historic
Preservation Offices (SHPOs) and in North Dakota, the Public Service Commission (PSC) of North
Dakota.

I am writing today to invite you to be a consulting party to this project as provided by section 106
of the National Historic Preservation Act. As a consulting party, you can have a role in helping to
identify, evaluate, and decide on protection or treatment for sites or other cultural resources that may
be of particular interest or concern to your tribe, especially those of religious or cultural significance.
We are extending this invitation on behalf of the Department of State. If you would prefer to deal
directly with the Department of State, as is the intent of government-to-government consultation,
please let me know, and I can certainly provide you with names, addresses, and phone numbers of
the appropriate people to contact.

Metcalf Archaeological Consultants, Inc. has prepared a report of the known cultural resources
within or near the proposed pipeline corridor based on records at the North and South Dakota
SHPOs. No cultural resources have been identified within the corridor proper. Including standing
structures such as residential houses and business there are 117 cultural resources; 16 prehistoric
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sites and 24 prehistoric site leads within the one mile wide corridor in North Dakota. In South
Dakota there are 273 resources including 10 prehistoric sites and three prehistoric site leads. Thave
enclosed tables listing these sites. We are about to begin the field inventory of selected portions of
the proposed pipeline to locate, identify and record cultural resources in the project's area of
potential effect.

If you have any interest in this project and in the cultural resources that may be affected by the
proposed development, please contact me within 30 days. At this time our field investigations were
started on May 23, 2006, with testing and evaluations of sites to be completed by mid summer of
2007. Construction of the pipeline is planned for late 2007. You may certainly contact us at any
time between now and then, though a prompt response will allow us to convey your interests and
concerns to the DOS and SHPOs earlier in the process, and will provide more time to better address
those interests or concerns.

I can be reached at any time at the Bismarck, North Dakota address and phone number on this
letterhead. I look forward to hearing from you.

Sincerely,

Ed Stine
Principal Investigator

enclosures

cc: Rodney Bordeaux, President
Rosebud Sioux Tribe
P.O. Box 430

Rosebud, South Dakota 57570
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Metcalf Archaeological Consultants, Inc.
June 13, 2006

Ms. Cecelia Fire Thunder, President
Oglala Sioux Tribe

P.O. Box 2070

Pine Ridge, South Dakota 57770

RE: TransCanada - Keystone Pipeline
Dear Ms. Fire Thunder:

TransCanada is proposing to construct a 30" crude oil pipeline, the Keystone Pipeline that crosses
through eastern North Dakota and South Dakota. As planned the pipeline will have a 125 foot wide
construction corridor with extra workspace needed at road and stream crossings. The line enters
North Dakota from Canada at the Pembina/Cavalier County line and continues south through both
North and South Dakota entering Nebraska immediately south of the community of Yankton. This
letter is in reference to the portion of the line in North and South Dakota. I have enclosed maps
showing the general route of the pipeline. The pipeline will be constructed in a new pipeline right-
of-way that is remote from any existing utilities.

TransCanada has retained ENSR and ENSR has in turn retained subcontractors, including Metcalf
Archaeological Consultants, Inc., to undertake cultural resource investigations. This project falls
under the jurisdiction of the Department of State (DOS) in consultation with the State Historic
Preservation Offices (SHPOs) and in North Dakota, the Public Service Commission (PSC) of North
Dakota.

I am writing today to invite you to be a consulting party to this project as provided by section 106
of the National Historic Preservation Act. As a consulting party, you can have a role in helping to
identify, evaluate, and decide on protection or treatment for sites or other cultural resources that may
be of particular interest or concern to your tribe, especially those ofreligious or cultural significance.
We are extending this invitation on behalf of the Department of State. If you would prefer to deal
directly with the Department of State, as is the intent of government-to-government consultation,
please let me know, and I can certainly provide you with names, addresses, and phone numbers of
the appropriate people to contact.

Metcalf Archaeological Consultants, Inc. has prepared a report of the known cultural resources
within or near the proposed pipeline corridor based on records at the North and South Dakota
SHPOs. No cultural resources have been identified within the corridor proper. Including standing
structures such as residential houses and business there are 117 cultural resources; 16 prehistoric
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sites and 24 prehistoric site leads within the one mile wide corridor in North Dakota. In South
Dakota there are 273 resources including 10 prehistoric sites and three prehistoric site leads. Ihave
enclosed tables listing these sites. We are about to begin the field inventory of selected portions of
the proposed pipeline to locate, identify and record cultural resources in the project's area of
potential effect.

If you have any interest in this project and in the cultural resources that may be affected by the
proposed development, please contact me within 30 days. At this time our field investigations were
started on May 23, 2006, with testing and evaluations of sites to be completed by mid summer of
2007. Construction of the pipeline is planned for late 2007. You may certainly contact us at any
time between now and then, though a prompt response will allow us to convey your interests and
concerns to the DOS and SHPOs earlier in the process, and will provide more time to better address
those interests or concerns.

I can be reached at any time at the Bismarck, North Dakota address and phone number on this
letterhead. Ilook forward to hearing from you.

Sincerely,

Ed Stine
Principal Investigator

enclosures
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Metcalf Archaeological Consultants, Inc.

June 13, 2006

Mr. George Reed, Chairman
Crow Cultural Committee

P.O. Box 850

Crow Agency, Montana 59022

RE:  TransCanada - Keystone Pipeline
Dear Mr. George Reed:

TransCanada is proposing to construct a 30" crude oil pipeline, the Keystone Pipeline that crosses
through eastern North Dakota and South Dakota. As planned the pipeline will have a 125 foot wide
construction corridor with extra workspace needed at road and stream crossings. The line enters
North Dakota from Canada at the Pembina/Cavalier County line and continues south through both
North and South Dakota entering Nebraska immediately south of the community of Yankton. This
letter is in reference to the portion of the line in North and South Dakota. I have enclosed maps
showing the general route of the pipeline. The pipeline will be constructed in a new pipeline right-
of-way that is remote from any existing utilities.

TransCanada has retained ENSR and ENSR has in turn retained subcontractors, including Metcalf
Archaeological Consultants, Inc., to undertake cultural resource investigations. This project falls
under the jurisdiction of the Department of State (DOS) in consultation with the State Historic
Preservation Offices (SHPOs) and in North Dakota, the Public Service Commission (PSC) of North
Dakota.

I am writing today to invite you to be a consulting party to this project as provided by section 106
of the National Historic Preservation Act. As a consulting party, you can have a role in helping to
identify, evaluate, and decide on protection or treatment for sites or other cultural resources that may
be of particular interest or concern to your tribe, especially those ofreligious or cultural significance.
We are extending this invitation on behalf of the Department of State. If you would prefer to deal
directly with the Department of State, as is the intent of government-to-government consultation,
please let me know, and I can certainly provide you with names, addresses, and phone numbers of
the appropriate people to contact.

Metcalf Archaeological Consultants, Inc. has prepared a report of the known cultural resources
within or near the proposed pipeline corridor based on records at the North and South Dakota
SHPOs. No cultural resources have been identified within the corridor proper. Including standing
structures such as residential houses and business there are 117 cultural resources; 16 prehistoric
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sites and 24 prehistoric site leads within the one mile wide corridor in North Dakota. In South
Dakota there are 273 resources including 10 prehistoric sites and three prehistoric site leads. Thave
enclosed tables listing these sites. We are about to begin the field inventory of selected portions of
the proposed pipeline to locate, identify and record cultural resources in the project's area of
potential effect.

If you have any interest in this project and in the cultural resources that may be affected by the
proposed development, please contact me within 30 days. At this time our field investigations were
started on May 23, 2006, with testing and evaluations of sites to be completed by mid summer of
2007. Construction of the pipeline is planned for late 2007. You may certainly contact us at any
time between now and then, though a prompt response will allow us to convey your interests and
concerns to the DOS and SHPOs earlier in the process, and will provide more time to better address
those interests or concerns.

I can be reached at any time at the Bismarck, North Dakota address and phone number on this
letterhead. I look forward to hearing from you.

Sincerely,

Ed Stine
Principal Investigator

enclosures
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Metcalf Archaeological Consultants, Inc.
June 13, 2006

Mr. Brady Grant

Chairman’s Assistant, Natural Resources Director
Tribal Historic Preservation Officer

Turtle Mountain Band of Chippewa Indians

P.O. Box 900

Belcourt, North Dakota 58316

RE: TransCanada - Keystone Pipeline
Dear Mr. Brady Grant:

TransCanada is proposing to construct a 30" crude oil pipeline, the Keystone Pipeline that crosses
through eastern North Dakota and South Dakota. As planned the pipeline will have a 125 foot wide
construction corridor with extra workspace needed at road and stream crossings. The line enters
North Dakota from Canada at the Pembina/Cavalier County line and continues south through both
North and South Dakota entering Nebraska immediately south of the community of Yankton. This
letter is in reference to the portion of the line in North and South Dakota. Ihave enclosed maps
showing the general route of the pipeline. The pipeline will be constructed in a new pipeline right-
of-way that is remote from any existing utilities.

TransCanada has retained ENSR and ENSR has in turn retained subcontractors, including Metcalf
Archaeological Consultants, Inc., to undertake cultural resource investigations. This project falls
under the jurisdiction of the Department of State (DOS) in consultation with the State Historic
Preservation Offices (SHPOs) and in North Dakota, the Public Service Commission (PSC) of North
Dakota.

[ am writing today to invite you to be a consulting party to this project as provided by section 106
of the National Historic Preservation Act. As a consulting party, you can have a role in helping to
identify, evaluate, and decide on protection or treatment for sites or other cultural resources that may
be of particular interest or concern to your tribe, especially those of religious or cultural significance.
We are extending this invitation on behalf of the Department of State. If you would prefer to deal
directly with the Department of State, as is the intent of government-to-government consultation,
please let me know, and I can certainly provide you with names, addresses, and phone numbers of
the appropriate people to contact.

Metcalf Archaeological Consultants, Inc. has prepared a report of the known cultural resources
within or near the proposed pipeline corridor based on records at the North and South Dakota
SHPOs. No cultural resources have been identified within the corridor proper. Including standing
structures such as residential houses and business there are 117 cultural resources; 16 prehistoric
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sites and 24 prehistoric site leads within the one mile wide corridor in North Dakota. In South
Dakota there are 273 resources including 10 prehistoric sites and three prehistoric site leads. Thave
enclosed tables listing these sites. We are about to begin the field inventory of selected portions of
the proposed pipeline to locate, identify and record cultural resources in the project's area of
potential effect.

If you have any interest in this project and in the cultural resources that may be affected by the
proposed development, please contact me within 30 days. At this time our field investigations were
started on May 23, 2006, with testing and evaluations of sites to be completed by mid summer of
2007. Construction of the pipeline is planned for late 2007. You may certainly contact us at any
time between now and then, though a prompt response will allow us to convey your interests and
concerns to the DOS and SHPOs earlier in the process, and will provide more time to better address
those interests or concerns.

I can be reached at any time at the Bismarck, North Dakota address and phone number on this
letterhead. Ilook forward to hearing from you.

Sincerely,

Ed Stine
Principal Investigator

enclosures

cc: Kenneth Davis, Chairman
Turtle Mountain Band of Chippewa Indians
P.O. Box 900

Belcourt, North Dakota 58316
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Metcalf Archaeological Consultants, Inc.
June 13, 2006

Mr. Calvin Grinnell

Tribal Historian

Mandan, Hidatsa, Arikara Nation
220 8® Avenue North

New Town, North Dakota 58763

RE:  TransCanada - Keystone Pipeline
Dear Mr. Calvin Grinnell:

TransCanada is proposing to construct a 30" crude oil pipeline, the Keystone Pipeline that crosses
through eastern North Dakota and South Dakota. As planned the pipeline will have a 125 foot wide
construction corridor with extra workspace needed at road and stream crossings. The line enters
North Dakota from Canada at the Pembina/Cavalier County line and continues south through both
North and South Dakota entering Nebraska immediately south of the community of Yankton. This
letter is in reference to the portion of the line in North and South Dakota. I have enclosed maps
showing the general route of the pipeline. The pipeline will be constructed in a new pipeline right-
of-way that is remote from any existing utilities.

TransCanada has retained ENSR and ENSR has in turn retained subcontractors, including Metcalf
Archaeological Consultants, Inc., to undertake cultural resource investigations. This project falls
under the jurisdiction of the Department of State (DOS) in consultation with the State Historic
Preservation Offices (SHPOs) and in North Dakota, the Public Service Commission (PSC) of North
Dakota.,

[ am writing today to invite you to be a consulting party to this project as provided by section 106
of the National Historic Preservation Act. As a consulting party, you can have a role in helping to
identify, evaluate, and decide on protection or treatment for sites or other cultural resources that may
be of particular interest or concern to your tribe, especially those of religious or cultural significance.
We are extending this invitation on behalf of the Department of State. If you would prefer to deal
directly with the Department of State, as is the intent of government-to-government consultation,
please let me know, and I can certainly provide you with names, addresses, and phone numbers of
the appropriate people to contact.

Metcalf Archaeological Consultants, Inc. has prepared a report of the known cultural resources
within or near the proposed pipeline corridor based on records at the North and South Dakota
SHPOs. No cultural resources have been identified within the corridor proper. Including standing
structures such as residential houses and business there are 117 cultural resources; 16 prehistoric
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sites and 24 prehistoric site leads within the one mile wide corridor in North Dakota. In South
Dakota there are 273 resources including 10 prehistoric sites and three prehistoric site leads. Thave
enclosed tables listing these sites. We are about to begin the field inventory of selected portions of
the proposed pipeline to locate, identify and record cultural resources in the project's area of
potential effect.

If you have any interest in this project and in the cultural resources that may be affected by the
proposed development, please contact me within 30 days. At this time our field investigations were
started on May 23, 2006, with testing and evaluations of sites to be completed by mid summer of
2007. Construction of the pipeline is planned for late 2007. You may certainly contact us at any
time between now and then, though a prompt response will allow us to convey your interests and
concerns to the DOS and SHPOs earlier in the process, and will provide more time to better address
those interests or concerns.

I can be reached at any time at the Bismarck, North Dakota address and phone number on this
letterhead. I look forward to hearing from you.

Sincerely,

Ed Stine
Principal Investigator

enclosures

ce: Tex Hall, Chairman
Three Affiliated Tribes
404 Frontage Road

New Town, North Dakota 58763
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June 13, 2006

Mr. Franky Jackson

Tribal Historic Preservation Officer
Sisseton-Wahpeton Oyate Planning and Development
Old Agency

P.O. Box 509

Sisseston, South Dakota 57262-0509

RE: TransCanada - Keystone Pipeline
Dear Mr. Jackson:

TransCanada is proposing to construct a 30" crude oil pipeline, the Keystone Pipeline that crosses
through eastern North Dakota and South Dakota. As planned the pipeline will have a 125 foot wide
construction corridor with extra workspace needed at road and stream crossings. The line enters
North Dakota from Canada at the Pembina/Cavalier County line and continues south through both
North and South Dakota entering Nebraska immediately south of the community of Yankton. This
letter is in reference to the portion of the line in North and South Dakota. Ihave enclosed maps
showing the general route of the pipeline. The pipeline will be constructed in a new pipeline right-
of-way that is remote from any existing utilities.

TransCanada has retained ENSR and ENSR has in turn retained subcontractors, including Metcalf
Archaeological Consultants, Inc., to undertake cultural resource investigations. This project falls
under the jurisdiction of the Department of State (DOS) in consultation with the State Historic
Preservation Offices (SHPOs) and in North Dakota, the Public Service Commission (PSC) of North
Dakota.

I am writing today to invite you to be a consulting party to this project as provided by section 106
of the National Historic Preservation Act. As a consulting party, you can have a role in helping to
identify, evaluate, and decide on protection or treatment for sites or other cultural resources that may
be of particular interest or concern to your tribe, especially those of religious or cultural significance.
We are extending this invitation on behalf of the Department of State. If you would prefer to deal
directly with the Department of State, as is the intent of government-to-government consultation,
please let me know, and I can certainly provide you with names, addresses, and phone numbers of
the appropriate people to contact.

Metcalf Archaeological Consultants, Inc. has prepared a report of the known cultural resources
within or near the proposed pipeline corridor based on records at the North and South Dakota
SHPOs. No cultural resources have been identified within the corridor proper. Including standing
structures such as residential houses and business there are 117 cultural resources; 16 prehistoric
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sites and 24 prehistoric site leads within the one mile wide corridor in North Dakota. In South
Dakota there are 273 resources including 10 prehistoric sites and three prehistoric site leads. Thave
enclosed tables listing these sites. We are about to begin the field inventory of selected portions of
the proposed pipeline to locate, identify and record cultural resources in the project's area of
potential effect.

If you have any interest in this project and in the cultural resources that may be affected by the
proposed development, please contact me within 30 days. At this time our field investigations were
started on May 23, 2006, with testing and evaluations of sites to be completed by mid summer of
2007. Construction of the pipeline is planned for late 2007. You may certainly contact us at any
time between now and then, though a prompt response will allow us to convey your interests and
concerns to the DOS and SHPOs earlier in the process, and will provide more time to better address
those interests or concerns.

I can be reached at any time at the Bismarck, North Dakota address and phone number on this
letterhead. I look forward to hearing from you.

Sincerely,

Ed Stine
Principal Investigator

enclosures

cc: Jerry Flute, Chairman
Sisseton-Wahpeton Oyate
P.0O. Box 509

Agency Village, South Dakota 57262
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June 13, 2006

Mr. Michael Jandreau, Chairman
Lower Brule Sioux Tribe

187 Oyate Circle

Lower Brule, South Dakota 57548

RE: TransCanada - Keystone Pipeline
Dear Mr. Jandreau:

TransCanada is proposing to construct a 30" crude oil pipeline, the Keystone Pipeline that crosses
through eastern North Dakota and South Dakota. As planned the pipeline will have a 125 foot wide
construction corridor with extra workspace needed at road and stream crossings. The line enters
North Dakota from Canada at the Pembina/Cavalier County line and continues south through both
North and South Dakota entering Nebraska immediately south of the community of Yankton. This
letter is in reference to the portion of the line in North and South Dakota. I have enclosed maps
showing the general route of the pipeline. The pipeline will be constructed in a new pipeline right-
of-way that is remote from any existing utilities.

TransCanada has retained ENSR and ENSR has in turn retained subcontractors, including Metcalf
Archaeological Consultants, Inc., to undertake cultural resource investigations. This project falls
under the jurisdiction of the Department of State (DOS) in consultation with the State Historic
Preservation Offices (SHPOs) and in North Dakota, the Public Service Commission (PSC) of North
Dakota.

I am writing today to invite you to be a consulting party to this project as provided by section 106
of the National Historic Preservation Act. As a consulting party, you can have a role in helping to
identify, evaluate, and decide on protection or treatment for sites or other cultural resources that may
be of particular interest or concern to your tribe, especially those ofreligious or cultural significance.
We are extending this invitation on behalf of the Department of State. If you would prefer to deal
directly with the Department of State, as is the intent of government-to-government consultation,
please let me know, and I can certainly provide you with names, addresses, and phone numbers of
the appropriate people to contact.

Metcalf Archaeological Consultants, Inc. has prepared a report of the known cultural resources
within or near the proposed pipeline corridor based on records at the North and South Dakota
SHPOs. No cultural resources have been identified within the corridor proper. Including standing
structures such as residential houses and business there are 117 cultural resources; 16 prehistoric
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sites and 24 prehistoric site leads within the one mile wide corridor in North Dakota. In South
Dakota there are 273 resources including 10 prehistoric sites and three prehistoric site leads. Ihave
enclosed tables listing these sites. We are about to begin the field inventory of selected portions of
the proposed pipeline to locate, identify and record cultural resources in the project's area of
potential effect.

If you have any interest in this project and in the cultural resources that may be affected by the
proposed development, please contact me within 30 days. At this time our field investigations were
started on May 23, 2006, with testing and evaluations of sites to be completed by mid summer of
2007. Construction of the pipeline is planned for late 2007. You may certainly contact us at any
time between now and then, though a prompt response will allow us to convey your interests and
concerns to the DOS and SHPOs earlier in the process, and will provide more time to better address
those interests or concerns.

I can be reached at any time at the Bismarck, North Dakota address and phone number on this
letterhead. I look forward to hearing from you.

Sincerely,

Ed Stine
Principal Investigator

enclosures
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Metcalf Archaeological Consultants, Inc.
June 13, 2006

Mr. Garrie Kills a Hundred
Flandreau Santee Sioux Tribe
P.O. Box 283

Flandrea, South Dakota

RE: TransCanada - Keystone Pipeline
Dear Mr. Kills a Hundred:

TransCanada is proposing to construct a 30" crude oil pipeline, the Keystone Pipeline that crosses
through eastern North Dakota and South Dakota. As planned the pipeline will have a 125 foot wide
construction corridor with extra workspace needed at road and stream crossings. The line enters
North Dakota from Canada at the Pembina/Cavalier County line and continues south through both
North and South Dakota entering Nebraska immediately south of the community of Yankton. This
letter is in reference to the portion of the line in North and South Dakota. I have enclosed maps
showing the general route of the pipeline. The pipeline will be constructed in a new pipeline right-
of-way that is remote from any existing utilities.

TransCanada has retained ENSR and ENSR has in turn retained subcontractors, including Metcalf
Archaeological Consultants, Inc., to undertake cultural resource investigations. This project falls
under the jurisdiction of the Department of State (DOS) in consultation with the State Historic
Preservation Offices (SHPOs) and in North Dakota, the Public Service Commission (PSC) of North
Dakota.

I am writing today to invite you to be a consulting party to this project as provided by section 106
of the National Historic Preservation Act. As a consulting party, you can have a role in helping to
identify, evaluate, and decide on protection or treatment for sites or other cultural resources that may
be of particular interest or concern to your tribe, especially those of religious or cultural significance.
We are extending this invitation on behalf of the Department of State. If you would prefer to deal
directly with the Department of State, as is the intent of government-to-government consultation,
please let me know, and I can certainly provide you with names, addresses, and phone numbers of
the appropriate people to contact.

Metcalf Archaeological Consultants, Inc. has prepared a report of the known cultural resources
within or near the proposed pipeline corridor based on records at the North and South Dakota
SHPOs. No cultural resources have been identified within the corridor proper. Including standing
structures such as residential houses and business there are 117 cultural resources; 16 prehistoric
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sites and 24 prehistoric site leads within the one mile wide corridor in North Dakota. In South
Dakota there are 273 resources including 10 prehistoric sites and three prehistoric site leads. Ihave
enclosed tables listing these sites. We are about to begin the field inventory of selected portions of
the proposed pipeline to locate, identify and record cultural resources in the project's area of
potential effect.

If you have any interest in this project and in the cultural resources that may be affected by the
proposed development, please contact me within 30 days. At this time our field investigations were
started on May 23, 2006, with testing and evaluations of sites to be completed by mid summer of
2007. Construction of the pipeline is planned for late 2007. You may certainly contact us at any
time between now and then, though a prompt response will allow us to convey your interests and
concerns to the DOS and SHPOs earlier in the process, and will provide more time to better address
those interests or concerns.

I can be reached at any time at the Bismarck, North Dakota address and phone number on this
letterhead. Ilook forward to hearing from you.

Sincerely,

Ed Stine
Principal Investigator

enclosures
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Metcalf Archaeological Consultants, Inc.
June 13, 2006

Mr. Albert M. LeBeau III

Tribal Historic Preservation Officer
Cheyenne River Sioux Tribe

P.O. Box 590

Eagle Butte, South Dakota 57625

RE:  TransCanada - Keystone Pipeline
Dear Mr. Albert LeBeau III:

TransCanada is proposing to construct a 30" crude oil pipeline, the Keystone Pipeline that crosses
through eastern North Dakota and South Dakota. As planned the pipeline will have a 125 foot wide
construction corridor with extra workspace needed at road and stream crossings. The line enters
North Dakota from Canada at the Pembina/Cavalier County line and continues south through both
North and South Dakota entering Nebraska immediately south of the community of Yankton. This
letter is in reference to the portion of the line in North and South Dakota. I have enclosed maps
showing the general route of the pipeline. The pipeline will be constructed in a new pipeline right-
of-way that is remote from any existing utilities.

TransCanada has retained ENSR and ENSR has in turn retained subcontractors, including Metcalf
Archaeological Consultants, Inc., to undertake cultural resource investigations. This project falls
under the jurisdiction of the Department of State (DOS) in consultation with the State Historic
Preservation Offices (SHPOs) and in North Dakota, the Public Service Commission (PSC) of North
Dakota.

I am writing today to invite you to be a consulting party to this project as provided by section 106
of the National Historic Preservation Act. As a consulting party, you can have a role in helping to
identify, evaluate, and decide on protection or treatment for sites or other cultural resources that may
be of particular interest or concern to your tribe, especially those of religious or cultural significance.
We are extending this invitation on behalf of the Department of State. If you would prefer to deal
directly with the Department of State, as is the intent of government-to-government consultation,
please let me know, and I can certainly provide you with names, addresses, and phone numbers of
the appropriate people to contact.

Metcalf Archaeological Consultants, Inc. has prepared a report of the known cultural resources
within or near the proposed pipeline corridor based on records at the North and South Dakota
SHPOs. No cultural resources have been identified within the corridor proper. Including standing
structures such as residential houses and business there are 117 cultural resources; 16 prehistoric
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sites and 24 prehistoric site leads within the one mile wide corridor in North Dakota. In South
Dakota there are 273 resources including 10 prehistoric sites and three prehistoric site leads. Thave
enclosed tables listing these sites. We are about to begin the field inventory of selected portions of
the proposed pipeline to locate, identify and record cultural resources in the project's area of
potential effect.

If you have any interest in this project and in the cultural resources that may be affected by the
proposed development, please contact me within 30 days. At this time our field investigations were
started on May 23, 2006, with testing and evaluations of sites to be completed by mid summer of
2007. Construction of the pipeline is planned for late 2007. You may certainly contact us at any
time between now and then, though a prompt response will allow us to convey your interests and
concerns to the DOS and SHPOs earlier in the process, and will provide more time to better address
those interests or concerns.

I can be reached at any time at the Bismarck, North Dakota address and phone number on this
letterhead. Ilook forward to hearing from you.

Sincerely,

Ed Stine
Principal Investigator

enclosures

cc: Harold Frazier, Chairman
Cheyenne River Sioux Tribe
P.O. Box 590

Eagle Butte, South Dakota 57625
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Metcalf Archaeological Consultants, Inc.
June 13, 2006

Mr. Ambrose Little Ghost

Cultural Preservation Office

Spirit Lake Nation

P.O. Box 157

Fort Totten, North Dakota 58335-0157

RE:  TransCanada - Keystone Pipeline
Dear Mr. Little Ghost:

TransCanada is proposing to construct a 30" crude oil pipeline, the Keystone Pipeline that crosses
through eastern North Dakota and South Dakota. As planned the pipeline will have a 125 foot wide
construction corridor with extra workspace needed at road and stream crossings. The line enters
North Dakota from Canada at the Pembina/Cavalier County line and continues south through both
North and South Dakota entering Nebraska immediately south of the community of Yankton. This
letter is in reference to the portion of the line in North and South Dakota. I have enclosed maps
showing the general route of the pipeline. The pipeline will be constructed in a new pipeline right-
of-way that is remote from any existing utilities.

TransCanada has retained ENSR and ENSR has in turn retained subcontractors, including Metcalf
Archaeological Consultants, Inc., to undertake cultural resource investigations. This project falls
under the jurisdiction of the Department of State (DOS) in consultation with the State Historic
Preservation Offices (SHPOs) and in North Dakota, the Public Service Commission (PSC) of North
Dakota.

I am writing today to invite you to be a consulting party to this project as provided by section 106
of the National Historic Preservation Act. As a consulting party, you can have a role in helping to
identify, evaluate, and decide on protection or treatment for sites or other cultural resources that may
be of particular interest or concern to your tribe, especially those of religious or cultural significance.
We are extending this invitation on behalf of the Department of State. If you would prefer to deal
directly with the Department of State, as is the intent of government-to-government consultation,
please let me know, and I can certainly provide you with names, addresses, and phone numbers of
the appropriate people to contact.

Metcalf Archaeological Consultants, Inc. has prepared a report of the known cultural resources
within or near the proposed pipeline corridor based on records at the North and South Dakota
SHPOs. No cultural resources have been identified within the corridor proper. Including standing
structures such as residential houses and business there are 117 cultural resources; 16 prehistoric
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sites and 24 prehistoric site leads within the one mile wide corridor in North Dakota. In South
Dakota there are 273 resources including 10 prehistoric sites and three prehistoric site leads. Thave
enclosed tables listing these sites. We are about to begin the field inventory of selected portions of
the proposed pipeline to locate, identify and record cultural resources in the project's area of
potential effect.

If you have any interest in this project and in the cultural resources that may be affected by the
proposed development, please contact me within 30 days. At this time our field investigations were
started on May 23, 2006, with testing and evaluations of sites to be completed by mid summer of
2007. Construction of the pipeline is planned for late 2007. You may certainly contact us at any
time between now and then, though a prompt response will allow us to convey your interests and
concerns to the DOS and SHPOs earlier in the process, and will provide more time to better address
those interests or concerns.

I can be reached at any time at the Bismarck, North Dakota address and phone number on this
letterhead. Ilook forward to hearing from you.

Sincerely,

Ed Stine
Principal Investigator

enclosures

cc! Myra Pearson, Chairperson
Spirit Lake Tribe
P.O. Box 359

Fort Totten, North Dakota 58335
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June 13, 2006

Mr. Tim Mentz, Sr.

Tribal Historic Preservation Officer
Standing Rock Sioux Tribe

P.O. Box D

Fort Yates, North Dakota 58538

RE: TransCanada - Keystone Pipeline
Dear Mr. Mentz, Sr.:

TransCanada is proposing to construct a 30" crude oil pipeline, the Keystone Pipeline that crosses
through eastern North Dakota and South Dakota. As planned the pipeline will have a 125 foot wide
construction corridor with extra workspace needed at road and stream crossings. The line enters
North Dakota from Canada at the Pembina/Cavalier County line and continues south through both
North and South Dakota entering Nebraska immediately south of the community of Yankton. This
letter is in reference to the portion of the line in North and South Dakota. I have enclosed maps
showing the general route of the pipeline. The pipeline will be constructed in a new pipeline right-
of-way that is remote from any existing utilities.

TransCanada has retained ENSR and ENSR has in turn retained subcontractors, including Metcalf
Archaeological Consultants, Inc., to undertake cultural resource investigations. This project falls
under the jurisdiction of the Department of State (DOS) in consultation with the State Historic
Preservation Offices (SHPOs) and in North Dakota, the Public Service Commission (PSC) of North
Dakota.

I am writing today to invite you to be a consulting party to this project as provided by section 106
of the National Historic Preservation Act. As a consulting party, you can have a role in helping to
identify, evaluate, and decide on protection or treatment for sites or other cultural resources that may
be of particular interest or concern to your tribe, especially those of religious or cultural significance.
We are extending this invitation on behalf of the Department of State. If you would prefer to deal
directly with the Department of State, as is the intent of government-to-government consultation,
please let me know, and I can certainly provide you with names, addresses, and phone numbers of
the appropriate people to contact.

Metcalf Archaeological Consultants, Inc. has prepared a report of the known cultural resources
within or near the proposed pipeline corridor based on records at the North and South Dakota
SHPOs. No cultural resources have been identified within the corridor proper. Including standing
structures such as residential houses and business there are 117 cultural resources; 16 prehistoric

P.O. Box 2154 P.O. Box 899
Bismarck, North Dakota 58502 Eagle, Colorado 81631
(701) 258-1215 office (970) 328-6244 office
(701) 258-7156 fax (970) 328-5623 fax

macnodak@btinet.net mac@metcalfarchaeology.com




CONFIDENTIAL

Mentz, Sr., Tribal Historic Preservation Officer Page 2

sites and 24 prehistoric site leads within the one mile wide corridor in North Dakota. In South
Dakota there are 273 resources including 10 prehistoric sites and three prehistoric site leads. Thave
enclosed tables listing these sites. We are about to begin the field inventory of selected portions of
the proposed pipeline to locate, identify and record cultural resources in the project's area of
potential effect.

If you have any interest in this project and in the cultural resources that may be affected by the
proposed development, please contact me within 30 days. At this time our field investigations were
started on May 23, 2006, with testing and evaluations of sites to be completed by mid summer of
2007. Construction of the pipeline is planned for late 2007. You may certainly contact us at any
time between now and then, though a prompt response will allow us to convey your interests and
concerns to the DOS and SHPOs earlier in the process, and will provide more time to better address
those interests or concerns.

I can be reached at any time at the Bismarck, North Dakota address and phone number on this
letterhead. Ilook forward to hearing from you.

Sincerely,

Ed Stine
Principal Investigator

enclosures

cc: Ron His Horse Is Thunder, Chairman
Standing Rock Sioux Tribe
P.O.Box D

Fort Yates, North Dakota 58538
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Metcalf Archaeological Consultants, Inc.
June 13, 2006

Mr. Dale Old Horn

Crow Tribal Historic Preservation Officer
P.O. Box 850

Crow Agency, Montana 59022

RE:  TransCanada - Keystone Pipeline
Dear Mr. Old Horn:

TransCanada is proposing to construct a 30" crude oil pipeline, the Keystone Pipeline that crosses
through eastern North Dakota and South Dakota. As planned the pipeline will have a 125 foot wide
construction corridor with extra workspace needed at road and stream crossings. The line enters
North Dakota from Canada at the Pembina/Cavalier County line and continues south through both
North and South Dakota entering Nebraska immediately south of the community of Yankton. This
letter is in reference to the portion of the line in North and South Dakota. I have enclosed maps
showing the general route of the pipeline. The pipeline will be constructed in a new pipeline right-
of-way that is remote from any existing utilities.

TransCanada has retained ENSR and ENSR has in turn retained subcontractors, including Metcalf
Archaeological Consultants, Inc., to undertake cultural resource investigations. This project falls
under the jurisdiction of the Department of State (DOS) in consultation with the State Historic
Preservation Offices (SHPOs) and in North Dakota, the Public Service Commission (PSC) of North
Dakota.

I am writing today to invite you to be a consulting party to this project as provided by section 106
of the National Historic Preservation Act. As a consulting party, you can have a role in helping to
identify, evaluate, and decide on protection or treatment for sites or other cultural resources that may
be of particular interest or concern to your tribe, especially those ofreligious or cultural significance.
We are extending this invitation on behalf of the Department of State. If you would prefer to deal
directly with the Department of State, as is the intent of government-to-government consultation,
please let me know, and I can certainly provide you with names, addresses, and phone numbers of
the appropriate people to contact.

Metcalf Archaeological Consultants, Inc. has prepared a report of the known cultural resources
within or near the proposed pipeline corridor based on records at the North and South Dakota
SHPOs. No cultural resources have been identified within the corridor proper. Including standing
structures such as residential houses and business there are 117 cultural resources; 16 prehistoric
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sites and 24 prehistoric site leads within the one mile wide corridor in North Dakota. In South
Dakota there are 273 resources including 10 prehistoric sites and three prehistoric site leads. Thave
enclosed tables listing these sites. We are about to begin the field inventory of selected portions of
the proposed pipeline to locate, identify and record cultural resources in the project's area of
potential effect.

If you have any interest in this project and in the cultural resources that may be affected by the
proposed development, please contact me within 30 days. At this time our field investigations were
started on May 23, 2006, with testing and evaluations of sites to be completed by mid summer of
2007. Construction of the pipeline is planned for late 2007. You may certainly contact us at any
time between now and then, though a prompt response will allow us to convey your interests and
concerns to the DOS and SHPOs earlier in the process, and will provide more time to better address
those interests or concerns.

I can be reached at any time at the Bismarck, North Dakota address and phone number on this
letterhead. I look forward to hearing from you.

Sincerely,

Ed Stine
Principal Investigator

enclosures
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June 13, 2006

Mr. George Reed, Jr.

Cultural Resource Manager
Crow Tribe

P.O. Box 1094

Crow Agency, Montana 59022

RE: TransCanada - Keystone Pipeline
Dear Mr. Reed:

TransCanada is proposing to construct a 30" crude oil pipeline, the Keystone Pipeline that crosses
through eastern North Dakota and South Dakota. As planned the pipeline will have a 125 foot wide
construction corridor with extra workspace needed at road and stream crossings. The line enters
North Dakota from Canada at the Pembina/Cavalier County line and continues south through both
North and South Dakota entering Nebraska immediately south of the community of Yankton. This
letter is in reference to the portion of the line in North and South Dakota. I have enclosed maps
showing the general route of the pipeline. The pipeline will be constructed in a new pipeline right-
of-way that is remote from any existing utilities.

TransCanada has retained ENSR and ENSR has in turn retained subcontractors, including Metcalf
Archaeological Consultants, Inc., to undertake cultural resource investigations. This project falls
under the jurisdiction of the Department of State (DOS) in consultation with the State Historic
Preservation Offices (SHPOs) and in North Dakota, the Public Service Commission (PSC) of North
Dakota.

I am writing today to invite you to be a consulting party to this project as provided by section 106
of the National Historic Preservation Act. As a consulting party, you can have a role in helping to
identify, evaluate, and decide on protection or treatment for sites or other cultural resources that may
be of particular interest or concern to your tribe, especially those of religious or cultural significance.
We are extending this invitation on behalf of the Department of State. If you would prefer to deal
directly with the Department of State, as is the intent of government-to-government consultation,
please let me know, and I can certainly provide you with names, addresses, and phone numbers of
the appropriate people to contact.

Metcalf Archaeological Consultants, Inc. has prepared a report of the known cultural resources
within or near the proposed pipeline corridor based on records at the North and South Dakota
SHPOs. No cultural resources have been identified within the corridor proper. Including standing
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structures such as residential houses and business there are 117 cultural resources; 16 prehistoric
sites and 24 prehistoric site leads within the one mile wide corridor in North Dakota. In South
Dakota there are 273 resources including 10 prehistoric sites and three prehistoric site leads. Thave
enclosed tables listing these sites. We are about to begin the field inventory of selected portions of
the proposed pipeline to locate, identify and record cultural resources in the project's area of
potential effect.

If you have any interest in this project and in the cultural resources that may be affected by the
proposed development, please contact me within 30 days. At this time our field investigations were
started on May 23, 2006, with testing and evaluations of sites to be completed by mid summer of
2007. Construction of the pipeline is planned for late 2007. You may certainly contact us at any
time between now and then, though a prompt response will allow us to convey your interests and
concerns to the DOS and SHPOs earlier in the process, and will provide more time to better address
those interests or concerns.

I can be reached at any time at the Bismarck, North Dakota address and phone number on this
letterhead. Ilook forward to hearing from you.

Sincerely,

Ed Stine
Principal Investigator

enclosures
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Metcalf Archaeological Consultants, Inc.

June 13, 2006

Ms. Faith Spotted Eagle
P.O. Box 667
Lake Andes, South Dakota 57356

RE: TransCanada - Keystone Pipeline
Dear Ms. Spotted Eagle:

TransCanada is proposing to construct a 30" crude oil pipeline, the Keystone Pipeline that crosses
through eastern North Dakota and South Dakota. As planned the pipeline will have a 125 foot wide
construction corridor with extra workspace needed at road and stream crossings. The line enters
North Dakota from Canada at the Pembina/Cavalier County line and continues south through both
North and South Dakota entering Nebraska immediately south of the community of Yankton. This
letter is in reference to the portion of the line in North and South Dakota. I have enclosed maps
showing the general route of the pipeline. The pipeline will be constructed in a new pipeline right-
of-way that is remote from any existing utilities.

TransCanada has retained ENSR and ENSR has in turn retained subcontractors, including Metcalf
Archaeological Consultants, Inc., to undertake cultural resource investigations. This project falls
under the jurisdiction of the Department of State (DOS) in consultation with the State Historic
Preservation Offices (SHPOs) and in North Dakota, the Public Service Commission (PSC) of North
Dakota.

I am writing today to invite you to be a consulting party to this project as provided by section 106
of the National Historic Preservation Act. As a consulting party, you can have a role in helping to
identify, evaluate, and decide on protection or treatment for sites or other cultural resources that may
be of particular interest or concern to your tribe, especially those of religious or cultural significance.
We are extending this invitation on behalf of the Department of State. If you would prefer to deal
directly with the Department of State, as is the intent of government-to-government consultation,
please let me know, and I can certainly provide you with names, addresses, and phone numbers of
the appropriate people to contact.

Metcalf Archaeological Consultants, Inc. has prepared a report of the known cultural resources
within or near the proposed pipeline corridor based on records at the North and South Dakota
SHPOs. No cultural resources have been identified within the corridor proper. Including standing
structures such as residential houses and business there are 117 cultural resources; 16 prehistoric
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sites and 24 prehistoric site leads within the one mile wide corridor in North Dakota. In South
Dakota there are 273 resources including 10 prehistoric sites and three prehistoric site leads. IThave
enclosed tables listing these sites. We are about to begin the field inventory of selected portions of
the proposed pipeline to locate, identify and record cultural resources in the project's area of
potential effect.

If you have any interest in this project and in the cultural resources that may be affected by the
proposed development, please contact me within 30 days. At this time our field investigations were
started on May 23, 2006, with testing and evaluations of sites to be completed by mid summer of
2007. Construction of the pipeline is planned for late 2007. You may certainly contact us at any
time between now and then, though a prompt response will allow us to convey your interests and
concerns to the DOS and SHPOs earlier in the process, and will provide more time to better address
those interests or concerns.

I can be reached at any time at the Bismarck, North Dakota address and phone number on this
letterhead. Ilook forward to hearing from you.

Sincerely,

Ed Stine
Principal Investigator

enclosures
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June 13, 2006

Ms. Pemina Yellow Bird
Three Affiliated Tribes
P.O. Box 98

Plaza, North Dakota 58771

RE: TransCanada - Keystone Pipeline
Dear Ms. Pemina Yellow Bird:

TransCanada is proposing to construct a 30" crude oil pipeline, the Keystone Pipeline that crosses
through eastern North Dakota and South Dakota. As planned the pipeline will have a 125 foot wide
construction corridor with extra workspace needed at road and stream crossings. The line enters
North Dakota from Canada at the Pembina/Cavalier County line and continues south through both
North and South Dakota entering Nebraska immediately south of the community of Yankton. This
letter is in reference to the portion of the line in North and South Dakota. I have enclosed maps
showing the general route of the pipeline. The pipeline will be constructed in a new pipeline right-
of-way that is remote from any existing utilities.

TransCanada has retained ENSR and ENSR has in turn retained subcontractors, including Metcalf
Archaeological Consultants, Inc., to undertake cultural resource investigations. This project falls
under the jurisdiction of the Department of State (DOS) in consultation with the State Historic
Preservation Offices (SHPOs) and in North Dakota, the Public Service Commission (PSC) of North
Dakota.

I'am writing today to invite you to be a consulting party to this project as provided by section 106
of the National Historic Preservation Act. As a consulting party, you can have a role in helping to
identify, evaluate, and decide on protection or treatment for sites or other cultural resources that may
be of particular interest or concern to your tribe, especially those ofreligious or cultural significance.
We are extending this invitation on behalf of the Department of State. If you would prefer to deal
directly with the Department of State, as is the intent of government-to-government consultation,
please let me know, and I can certainly provide you with names, addresses, and phone numbers of
the appropriate people to contact.

Metcalf Archaeological Consultants, Inc. has prepared a report of the known cultural resources
within or near the proposed pipeline corridor based on records at the North and South Dakota
SHPOs. No cultural resources have been identified within the corridor proper. Including standing
structures such as residential houses and business there are 117 cultural resources; 16 prehistoric
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sites and 24 prehistoric site leads within the one mile wide corridor in North Dakota. In South
Dakota there are 273 resources including 10 prehistoric sites and three prehistoric site leads. Thave
enclosed tables listing these sites. We are about to begin the field inventory of selected portions of
the proposed pipeline to locate, identify and record cultural resources in the project's area of
potential effect.

If you have any interest in this project and in the cultural resources that may be affected by the
proposed development, please contact me within 30 days. At this time our field investigations were
started on May 23, 2006, with testing and evaluations of sites to be completed by mid summer of
2007. Construction of the pipeline is planned for late 2007. You may certainly contact us at any
time between now and then, though a prompt response will allow us to convey your interests and
concerns to the DOS and SHPOs earlier in the process, and will provide more time to better address
those interests or concerns.

I can be reached at any time at the Bismarck, North Dakota address and phone number on this
letterhead. I look forward to hearing from you.

Sincerely,

Ed Stine
Principal Investigator

enclosures

cc: Tex Hall, Chairman
Three Affiliated Tribes
404 Frontage Road

New Town, North Dakota 58763



